
Public Hearing 
 

NON-LIVE ENTERTAINMENT AND CINEMA LICENSES 

AMEND ENTERTAINMENT LICENSE 

 
In accordance with MGL c.140, an application has been filed by William Sturgis Friends 

of Education dba Sturgis Charter Public School, 529 Main Street, Hyannis to add a 
Non-Live Entertainment, and Cinema licenses. Non-live entertainment to include 
recorded music/radios and TVs. Cinema to include one screen. 
  
 
Said hearing will be held on Monday, November 15, 2021 at 9:30 a.m. or as soon 
following as practical in the Town Hall Building, 2nd Floor Hearing Room, 367 Main 
Street, Hyannis. 
 

Written comments may be submitted in writing to the Licensing Authority by email to 
erin.logan@town.barnstable.ma.us by noon on November 10, 2021. 
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